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Submitted by Senator Berkok  

Changes to Senate Procedure 

It is requested that Senate ask that the Senate Operations Review Committee (SORC) to report 
back to the February session of Senate with a recommendation on the following changes to 
Senate procedure: 

a. That Senate begin earlier and that the maximum duration be extended to three hours.  
b. That senators be allowed proxies for Senate meetings.   

Rationale:  

These are efficiencies designed to allow Senate to better focus on discussion of the broad 
academic issues it is intended to deal with. 
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